
Shutesbury Board of Health
May 7, 2025, 7 pm

Virtual meeting

Present: Catherine Hilton, chair; Arleen Read, Garrett Simonsen, board members.

Minutes of previous meeting accepted as written.

67 January Hills Road, application for DWCP repair.  Board agreed to issue permit as 
recommended by Claudia.

Discussion:

Garrett reported on MAPHCO meeting regarding submission to DPH of PHEP grant activities in 
the coming year.

The board is asked to provide names of members who are willing to be reappointed by the 
Select Board to other committees (such as the Emergency Management Team). Cat will follow 
up.

Cat suggested that board members give some thought to the future of the board and recruiting 
new members as the existing members retire.

Meeting adjourned 7:15.


